
 

 

June 27, 2022 

Members of the Board of Supervisors:  

On March 8, 2022 the Board of Supervisors approved legislation that enumerated framework for a 
Street Vending regulations. Section 5.9-8 of this legislation requires the adoption of Public Works rules 
and regulations by an oversight body.  

Public Works regulations, may be approved by the forthcoming Public Works Commission beginning 
September 1, 2022. Prior to the deployment of the Public Works Commission, these regulations may be 
subject to the disapproval of the Board of Supervisors. Public Works would like to begin operations for 
this program as soon as possible, and as such is requesting the Board’s consideration.  

The objective of these regulations is to put forth operational protocols for Vending in the Public Right-
of-Way as well as the criteria for accepting and approving permit applications. Pursuant to State Bill 946, 
municipalities may only consider public safety, health and welfare when administering regulations.  

Our staff is available should you have any questions or concerns related to this request.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://sfgov.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=5363327&GUID=3F5F0BB4-1098-429C-B1F6-9350B2F21F23
https://codelibrary.amlegal.com/codes/san_francisco/latest/sf_publicworks/0-0-0-49273
https://leginfo.legislature.ca.gov/faces/billNavClient.xhtml?bill_id=201720180SB946


   
 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


